February 14, 2022

The Mitchell County Commissioners met in formal session on Monday, February 14, 2022 with Acting
Chairman Jim Marshall and member Tom Claussen in attendance. Also in attendance was Terry Bailey,
KVSV Radio.

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The minutes of the February 7, 2022 meeting were approved as written on motion by Tom Claussen
and seconded by Jim Marshall. Motion carried by unanimous vote.

Marty Hernandez, Public Works Director, and Stuart Porter, Schwab-Eaton, met with the commission
and Mr. Porter reported that there is around $8-9,000 budget remaining for the Schwab-Eaton portion of the
Public Works Building project. He estimated that this amount may need to be increased an additional $30,000.
Builder's Risk Insurance was discussed and whether the County will need to pay for this or the contractor.

Eric Hamel, EMS Director, presented his regular monthly report.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 on motion by Tom Claussen and seconded by Jim Marshall.

Motion carried by unanimous vote.

Mike Cooper, Chairman
ATTEST: Chris Treaster, Mitchell County Clerk




